
 

 
DATE:  August 20, 2021 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Alyssa Barrera Mason, Executive Director, CCDMD 
  Alyssa@cctexasdmd.com  
  (361) 882-2363 
 
  Jason Alaniz, Economic Development Manager, CCDMD 
  Jason@cctexasdmd.com 
  (361) 882-2363 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1.   
2.   

 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 
 

Name     Title/Position   Organization 

1. Alyssa Barrera Mason  Executive Director           CCDMD 
2.  
 
 
BACKGROUND : 
In 2016, the TIRZ #3 funded a Parking Study to organize parking at a district scale, per the 
Downtown Area Development Plan recommendations. This item is an update to the occupancy 
count that was conducted at that time. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
TIRZ #3 Presentation – 2021 Parking Occupancy Update 
 
 
 
 
 

UPDATE 
2021 Parking Occupancy Update  

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
Corpus Christi Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone #3 Meeting of August 31, 2021 


